
 

Dates to                 

remember  

• 11.11.24 - Armistice 

Remembrance Even-

ing 

• 12.11.24 - Odd 

socks day 

• 15.11.24 - Pyjama 

day for Children in 

Need.  

• 25.11.24 - Book Fair  

• 30.11.24 - Christmas 

Fair 
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8th November 2024 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 

 

 
Georgia & Hugo 1DH 

Harley & Rishi 2CQ 

Jalal & Lily 2/3DL 

Arhum & Penelope 3GG 

Eliza & Safia 4GE 

Adrianna & Jada 4ST 

Ariba & Lewis 5CH 

Aaiez & Lilly 5NH 

Aiza & Reegan 6AH 

Humza & Oliver 6JH 

The EYFS children had some visitors on Wednesday. 

They enjoyed finding out lots of information about 

nocturnal animals and what they like to eat.  

This week in Nursery 
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Mr Porters VIP’s 

The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Porter or Miss Hartley for 

displaying exemplary behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for 

being kind and helpful to others: 

 

  Euan 1DH 

  Yahya 2CQ  

 Sumayyah 2/3DL 

 Alex 3GG 

 Haniya 4GE 

 Meriam 4ST 

 Isabella 5CH 

 Isabella 5NH 

 Tayyab 6AH 

 Ayema 6JH 

  

Arbor App 

Don’t forget to download the Arbor App and activate your account. 

 

Activation emails have already been sent with instructions on how to 

get started. Please check your junk folders just in case the email has 

gone in there. 

 

The Arbor app will replace ParentPay for school meal payments from 

Monday 25th November and all future trips and clubs will be via the 

App from now on. 

 

The year 6 London residential trip and the year 4 Roman Experience 

trip will remain on ParentPay until they are paid in full.  
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Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon 

as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the ab-

sence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 21st October 2024 

 

1st - 4ST 99.31% 

2nd - 6AH 99.29% 

3rd - 6JH 66.26% 
 

 

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk


Page 4 

Term Dates 2024-2025 
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Term Dates 2025-2026 


